
ST Marys CE Primary 
School 
Newsletter 

NEXT WEEK: Thursday 12th June Federation cross country KS2 at Clunbury 

Monday 16th June Crucial Crew Yr 6 

Tuesday 17th June Class  & Leavers photos 

Monday 23rd June Moving up morning, inc new Reception children  

Monday 23rd June Arthog meeting @ 3.15 

Thursday 26th June Wigmore taster day YR 5 

Thursday 26th June Leavers service @ Hereford Cathedral 

Friday 27th June New reception children to visit  Reception class all day. 

Thursday 3rd July Year 6 Induction day @ Wigmore High School 

Thursday 10th July Sports day  

Friday 11th July End of term concert @Bedstone 

Tuesday 15th July Yr 6 Bowling trip  

Friday 18th July Leavers Service@ Church  
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Your online shopping won't cost you any 
extra and we'll be really grateful for your 
donations. 
 
Please sign up here: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/st-marys-ce-primary-school-
bucknell?&utm_medium=Email-

Thank you to everyone that has signed up to 

Easy Fundraising, if you haven't signed up yet , 

please take a look, it doesn’t cost you anything 

and it will make a huge difference to our school. 

Don’t be deceived! 

Please can we remind you that if your 
child has a Stomach or sickness bug , the 
isolation periods is 48 hours.  This is to 
prevent the spread of  germs to children 
and staff. 



Class News 

Preschool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 

 

What a brilliant time we had when Jack from the Exotic 
Zoo in Telford came into class on Tuesday to show us 
some minibeasts. He brought with him two giant African 
millipedes, a Madagascan Hissing cockroach, two giant 

African land snails, two Black Beauty stick insects from 
Peru and a whip scorpion, which wasn't actually a scorpi-
on at all. Everyone, adults and children, got a chance to 
look closely, to touch or to hold these extraordinary crea-
tures. We talked about the different numbers of legs they 
have, what they eats and learned some fascinating facts!  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also joined Class 1 and Reception children for a very exciting 
visit from the Exotic Zoo , where the children bravely held the 
little insects. 

Please can we ask that children have a coat with them as the 
weather is quite unpredictable at the moment. 

This week we are reading the story of "The Very Hungry Cat-
erpillar " and in the process of making grass caterpillars and 
hand printed caterpillars, also looking at the lifecycle of a 
caterpillar. We are awaiting the arrival of our live baby  cater-
pillars,,,,, watch this space. 

Lots of fun in the sun was had before the Whitsun break, 
making our butterfly wings , creating the shadows in the 
sun. 

We have also planted our smelly herbs which were kindly 
donated by Mrs Locke.  Tthe children used garden tools 
and lots of compost, experiencing different textures, 
smells and sights. 



Class News 

Class 3 

 

 

 

Class 3 have been measuring distances and calculating directions between locations in their local area 
using a digital map.   

Don't forget that swimming lessons begin next Tuesday afternoon!  

Class 2 News 

A huge well done to Arlo, Arlie and Charlie who had their final swimming session on Tuesday        
afternoon. We are delighted with their progress and effort! Next week, the rest of Class 2 will 
begin their swimming sessions. On Wednesday  afternoon, we enjoyed walking around Bucknell 
to identify features we had drawn on our own maps. We also stopped on the village green and by 
the church to draw the viewpoint from each of the 4 compass directions.  



Attendance  

Attendance Figures for last week: 19.05.25– 23rd May  

                                  Teme (Class 1)92.22% 

                              Hales  (Class2) 98.18% 

                             Redlake (Class 3) 95.88% 

                    Overall  95%     Target 96% or better. 

Please remember our school day starts at 8.45am.  You must let us know if your 
child is not going to be in school on a day by 8.45 am. 

                      Information for Parents 

                      School News 

 

Check out this website about safe parking outside schools for more infor-
mation. https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-
safety/parking-outside-schools/   

Please share with all 

your friends! 

https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/parking-outside-schools/
https://www.police.uk/advice/advice-and-information/rs/road-safety/parking-outside-schools/


 



 

The link below is to  the Shropshire Family Services 

newsletter, where you can find lots of information 

on what’s going on and where to go for support and 

advice. 

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%

2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%

2FUKSHROPSHIRE%2Fbulletins%2F3bbed53%

3Freqfrom=share/1/010101928fff93a2-66d9edcf-85a0-4979

-bceb-9dabe822a25e-000000/


